
 

Joke  
The healthiest part of a doughnut is 

the hole. Too bad you have to eat 

around it to get there! 

 

Thought  
To look at everything always as 

though you are seeing it either for 

the first or last time: Thus is your 

time on earth filled with glory. 

—Betty Smith 

 

 
 

 
President’s Message:  Nancy Velasco 

 

Hello everyone, it’s countdown to Showtime 2023 and all committee members, and their teams, have 

worked very hard and are ready for the big weekend.  The cast members are ready and very excited to 

perform as well. 

 

The rehearsal dinner will be held Friday, March 3rd at the Community Recreation Center, 969 Kiely 

Blvd., Santa Clara at 7:00pm in the auditorium.  All league members are invited to attend. 

 

At the February meeting, I reviewed officer responsibilities in preparation for a nominating committee to 

be appointed at our March general meeting. The nominating committee will be responsible for 

recommending officers to be elected for the new fiscal year 2023-2024.  

 

Breakfast Club: Monday, March20th, 9:00, Mission 

City Grill. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Clara Women’s League 

PO Box 3033 - Santa Clara, CA 95055-3033 

2022– 2023 
 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

President Nancy Velasco 
1st Vice President Marti Ragone 

2nd Vice President Wanda Buck 
Treasurer Emily Adorable 
Recording Secretary Kathy Del Pino 
Corresponding 
Secretary 

Mary Hanel 

Immediate Past President Georgia Sutter 
Parliamentarian Nancy Toledo 

 
Committee Appointees 

 

 
Audit 
Email Notification 
Finance 

 
Marti Ragone 
Maria Landaveri 
Emily Adorable 

Holiday Meals                               Georgia Sutter 
Membership Wanda Buck 
Newsletter 
Phone 

Maria Landaveri 
Diane Jones 

Showtime Chair Nancy and Emily   
Speakers 
Sunshine 
Yearbook 
Webmaster 

Alma Guillot 
Judy Hubbard 
Wanda Buck 
Emily Adorable 
 

 


